
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is 
upgrading a 5-kilometre section of 
Southport-Burleigh Road (High Street, Ferry 
Road and Bundall Road) between North 
Street, Southport and Vespa Crescent, 
Bundall.   
 
From 17 February 2016, TMR’s contractor – 
BMD Constructions – will start construction of 
the off-road shared pedestrian and cycle 
pathway on the eastern side of Ferry Road 
between Charlton Street and Yacht Street.  
 
To minimise impacts to the community, work 
will mainly be undertaken in one block sections.  
These works will start with the section near 
Charlton Street. 
 
Each section (block) will take approximately 4 
weeks to complete. Please note that weather 
and site conditions may affect this work 
schedule. 
 
Footpath works will then start on the western 
side of Ferry Road. 
 
What to expect  
 

 Construction traffic in your local area. 
 Changed traffic conditions including reduced 

speed limits within the work zone. Please 
follow signage and obey traffic controller 
directions. 

 Partial lane closures at night.  
 The use of heavy plant and machinery 

including noisy works such as saw cutting 
and the use of vacuum trucks to excavate 
around public utilities. 

 Changed pedestrian access around the 
work zones. Changes will be signed to 
safely direct pedestrians. 

 The use of mobile lighting towers at night. 
 
 
 
 

Interruptions to services 
Some interruptions to water services (for up to 
several hours during the day only) may be 
required for water relocation works. If your 
water service is affected, you will be contacted 
by the project team before works start. 
 
No interruption to power is expected during 
these works.   
 
Pedestrian access 
Pedestrian access will be maintained around 
the work zones for local access only, where 
possible. Signage will be in place to safely 
direct pedestrians around the work area.    
 

Driveway changes 
Some private driveways will be affected by 
these works. If your driveway is affected, you 
will be contacted directly by a member of the 
project team before work starts.    
 
 
Work hours  
 
Standard work hours are 6am to 6pm Monday 
to Saturday.  
 
Where there is insufficient room to maintain two 
lanes of traffic, footpath works will be completed 
at night under single lane closures.  
 
Night works will occur from 6pm to 6am Sunday 
to Thursday. 
 
Stay up-to-date 
 
To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details.  
 
Phone: 1800 227 561* (select option 1)  
Email:   SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au 
 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
* Standard call charges may apply 
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